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Cadwalader’s Fund Finance Team has been shortlisted for The Drawdown Awards 2021,
named as a finalist in the “Fund Financing: Advisory Services” category. The winners will be
announced at an awards ceremony on September 23 in London.

The awards recognize excellence and innovation within private capital fund operations,
including service providers that have demonstrated expertise and provided standout client
service to the private equity funds community.

In 2020, Cadwalader received The Drawdown’s “Advisory/Consultancy Fund Finance Award.”

The GP category finalists will be announced next week. The full list of service provider finalists
is available here.

The Drawdown, which is part of Real Deals Media, provides insight and analysis for operational
professionals in private equity and venture capital.
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